
 
 

Associated British Ports 

South Wales 

Port of Cardiff  
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

ROAD CLOSURE 
 

Valero Pipework Installation (Pipe Bridge) 
 

Rover Way  

 
Type  Date  Times  

Road Closure 05/07/2023 10:30-11:30 
 

 
The Road Closure will be managed by Valero 

 
ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these essential works cause and 

appreciate your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures 
  

  

Name : Local Port Services (On Behalf of Mark Magill) Date 04/07/2023 

 
 

Please see the below mapped location 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 


